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CAMPSITE INFORMATION

The campsite will be open from Saturday 18th until Sunday 2nd August.

The campsite is situated between Brancaster and Brancaster Staithe on the sea side of the
road. It will be indicated by a sign showing ‘sharpies’ but note that no reference to the word
‘campsite’ will be shown. Beware of the sharp right hand turn into the campsite if approaching
from Brancaster Staithe. The site is a private garden belonging to a friend of the sharpie family
and not a public campsite, if you miss the sharp turn you will be in the owner’s drive!

Full facilities will arrive on site on 23rd July consisting of:
e Electrical hook-up
* Hot showers
e Ladies & Gents flushing toilets

In addition there will be:
* A marquee / party tent where several of the social events will take place
* Afreezer for cooling ice-blocks
e Lights / music system inside the marquee

From the 18th until the 23rd full washing and toilet facilities will be available at Brancaster
Staithe Sailing Club. Entry will be via coded access to the doors, the number will be issued on
arrival. In addition there will be a chemical unisex toilet and stand pipe for fresh water on the
campsite.

Car parking and boat trailer storage will be available on the campsite, please keep to the
designated areas for each.

The clubhouse can be reached on foot using the coastal path so there is no need to go on the
road. It is a lovely walk and only takes about 5 minutes, but care should be taken on the path
and a torch is recommended at night.

Please be aware that although the campsite will be occupied most of the time it will not be
officially patrolled for security.

If arriving early, or when there is nobody available to guide you where to pitch your tent,
please avoid the entrance area, the areas marked for cars and trailers, the area taped off for the
marquee and try to leave access routes for other people and vehicles to arrive.

Finally, please remember that the campsite is a private garden, please treat it with respect!
Thank you.



